
 
 
 
 
APR. 19, 2013 
 
 
 
TO : Japanese Society of Northern Mariana Island, NMDOA,  

Korean Association, Hotel Association Northern Mariana Islands 
                          Marianas Visitors Authority.  
 
FROM  : Mr.Masaru Sunaga    President, JSTA 
 
RE  : JSTA Clean Up Drive 
************************************************************************ 
 
Dear Friends from the Tourism Industry; 
 
As always, I appreciate all your assistance and support to our association. 
 
To our efforts to keep our islands clean and beautiful for our Golden week vacation 
visitors, I would like to announce you all for our first  yearly clean up drive which is 
scheduled to conduct on Saturday, April 27 2013 at 06:30 a.m.  The clean up site has 
been decided by its members from the Micro-beach to Chamolinian Affairs Office along 
the beach side & Town side. The JSTA would specially like to clean up all seaweeds that 
have been lying at the micro beach areas which create unpleasant scenery to our visitors. 
 
Assembly time for registration is at 06:15 a.m. at the American memorial park 
museum parking, in Garapan.   
 
With this letter, I would like to invite you to join us in our first yearly JSTA clean up 
drive as our goal is to keep our island clean and beautiful not only for our visitors but also 
for our community.  
 
Thank you for your time and corporation.  We look forward to your favorable response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Masaru Sunaga 
JSTA  President 
 
Cc:  Beautify CNMI,  
 Department of Environmental Quality  ( DEQ)  


